
San Diego FAASTeam and EAA 14 presents:

Speaker Change - Review of Sustainable Aviation Symposium

2017



The Topic and the Speaker has Changed
Educational Outreach and Networking produces
the Safest Designs and promotes the Safetest
Aviation products.  EAA is a strong advocate for
these Safety related design presentations and
discussions.
The presentation will be a report on "SA 2017", a
2 day seminar held in San Francisco on Electric
Propulsion for aircraft . SA stands for
“Sustainable Aviation” and attracts experts from
all over the world. It is an offshoot of the Café 500
efficiency contests in Santa Rosa. Ca.,
spearheaded by Dr. Brien Seeley and supported
by EAA chapter 124.  
SA Symposium 2017 is bringing together the best
minds in Electric, Autonomous, & Solar Flight to
discuss the critical technologies and systems for
the future of aviation.
"I attend every year and try to keep abreast of
new developments . All the material presented
can be Googled for additional information." - Reg
Finch.
Directions: I-805 South to 905, take 905 East toward Otay
Mesa. Take the Britannia exit, turn left onto Britannia, turn left
onto Otay Mesa Rd. Turn right at the stoplight at Cactus Rd
into Brown Field entrance, turn right onto Continental St.
Follow instructions at security gate to call EAA for entrance.
Chapter 14 is next to Brown Field control tower.

Event Details

Sat, Sep 16, 2017 - 10:00 PDT

EAA Chapter 14, Brown Field,

Hangar 1

1409 Continental St.

San Diego, CA 92154

Contact: Kerry Powell
(760) 602-0662

kgpowell@roadrunner.com

Select #: WP0977404

Lead Representative Kerry Powell



A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


